
August 5, 2025 
 
The following applicants have applied for an operator’s license for the license year 
2024-2026 and have been recommended for approval based on their record check by 
the police department: 
 
Amber Ferron L. 207 Percy Ave. Oconto 
Chelsea Fraley R. 400 N Richmond St. Appleton 
Jamie Halsey L. 100 1/2 Island St. Kaukauna 
Kahlan Hunt C. 1015 N Oneida St. Appleton 
Logan Kasten J. 876 Gertrude St. Kaukauna 
Natasha Kelnhofer E. 813 Oviatt St. Kaukauna 
Erin Mostek E. 227 Achievement Dr. Brillion 
Cindy Riehl J. N2965 State Hwy. 47 Appleton 
  
The following applicant has applied for an operator’s license for the license year 
2024-2026 and have been recommended for denial based on their record check by the 
police department: 
 
Michael Quesada E. 215 1/2 Wisconsin Ave. Kaukauna 
 


